- 6. Chairmans report see attachment.
- 7. 2012 Venue.

Bill Flack gave details of a letter from Kelvin Inch with a proposal that we go to Cardiff next year. It has some attractive features for our association but as we have been south this year it was felt we should be in the north next year to help members in the north to attend the reunion. It was agreed that we have probably run out of locations with a strong Naval connection so after further suggestions it was agreed that Whitby would be the best location for next year.

Jim Pollock lives the closest and he agreed to investigate hotel accommodation etc to meet our needs and report back in due course.

8 AOB there being no other business meeting was closed at 5 pm.